From: Denise Frisbee

To: SJUD Exhibits

Cc: Robert Frisbee

Subject: TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF SB 978-1
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 8:51:42 PM

Dear Senator Prozanski and Members of the Committee,

We are writing in support of SB 978-1 and urging any additional steps you can take this session to prevent gun
violence. We support all the key parts of the bill, including the save storage requirement, allowing schools and local
governments to regulate firearms in public buildings, supporting retailers” efforts to set minimum ages for the
purchase of firearms, prohibiting the sale of untraceable firearms and requiring reporting of all firearm injuries to the
Oregon Health Authority.

This common sense approach to preventing gun violence and protecting students and the public deserves all our
support.

Sincerely,

Denise and Robert Frishee

Clackamas County, OR
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